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            Whitehill Lane, Brinsworth,

            Rotherham, S60 5JR

            Headteacher:-  

           Mrs. M. Crawford Bsc (Hons) QTS.

           Tel: 01709 828613
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                                                       E-Mail: school@howarth.jmat.org.uk
          Website:www.brinsworthhowarth.co.uk 
July 2016 Ofsted – ‘Pupils’ conduct is good and they have positive attitudes to learning. The welfare and personal development of pupils are good. Pupils are safe and feel well cared for at school.’

Monday 29th November 2021
Dear Families,

In light of the new Covid variant, Omicron, we have made the difficult decision to share our Christmas nativity and carol concerts with you online, as we did last year.
As always our priority is for our families, staff (and their families) to keep safe. We also wish to maintain the current level of teaching, without the disruption of Covid to both staff and children. 

We ask for all adults coming onto the school grounds to wear a face covering from Tuesday 30th November, unless exempt. All staff are back to wearing a face covering in communal areas within school.
We thank you for your continued support and understanding.
Yours Sincerely,

Mrs M Crawford

Head Teacher
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